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                  Friday 10th November 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers,   

 

You will be aware that we have been visited by OFSTED for inspection this week.  I would 

like to thank you for your support during this event.  Drop off and pick-ups were 

notably swift and effective which was really helpful!  OFSTED places strict restrictions on 

information sharing pertaining to unpublished reports from school. 

All reports have to be finalised and overseen centrally and this can take a few weeks. 

Everyone pulled together and we are pleased to have been able to show a really positive 

and accurate picture of our school. 

 

Children were very polite and welcoming to our visitors and many groups were invited 

to share their learning and experiences of Bishop Road, which they did splendidly.  Staff 

worked tirelessly to ensure the environment and lessons were at their best.  I am very 

grateful for everyone’s efforts and goodwill. 

 

We are pleased with the inspection process itself and will share the full report as soon 

as it is available.  I understand this is a frustrating element of the system for everyone.  

Meanwhile preparation for this terms special events will be underway.  We are looking 

forward to them all.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 
 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

